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We hope you had a relaxing and enjoyable break, and are excited to welcome you all
back to school for the Summer term — one we’ve all been working so hard towards and
eagerly anticipating! To confirm, SATs week is scheduled to start on 13th May and tests
will be held everyday, Monday to Thursday. Please ensure that your child is getting a
good night’s sleep and arrives in school on time, each day.

Our history topic this term is Maafa which relates to Black History and the slave trade,
and we’ll be learning all about Light and Evolution and Inheritance in Science. In RE, we
will be studying Theology and look forward to

developing our skills in Athletics, Cricket,

Rounders and Dance in PE. Our computing

topic is ‘Coding’.

We are also excited to welcome another
special visitor to Year 6 this term as ‘African
Activities’ will join us for a day full of exciting,
creative activities. Additionally, we’re very
much looking forward to our picnic in Court
Park, our visit to the Natural History Museum g
and our year group trip to Legoland.

Of course, PGL will take place this term; you will receive further communication soon and
we plan to hold an information evening in the coming weeks,
but please do contact us with any questions you may have or
information that you feel we would benefit from knowing

" > “{about your child.

For those children who are not scheduled to attend PGL, we
have planned for a week full of exciting experiences. This will
include out-of-school experiences as well as cooking, sports

\ and more. Further information about the week will come
soon.

b ' We continue to advise that your child reads for a minimum of

: 20 minutes every evening and an adult/older sibling
questions them about what they have been reading. We will
be checking their reading records weekly and hope to see at
least 5 reads recorded and signed by an adult each week.

Our PE days will remain on Wednesdays and Fridays.
Please ensure that you are keeping up-to-date with your payments for the summer
trips, PGL and eventually, the non-PGL events, as payment deadlines will soon be

approaching.

As always, please contact us on our year group email address:
year6@oakfarmprimary.org.uk should you have any queries at all.

Thank you for your support.

Year 6 Team




